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Dear LCPC Members,

I would like to introduce myself to you as the new President of Lake Country Pickleball Club. I am honored to

step into the role of President, following in the footsteps of Craig Norris-Jones who has served the LCPC in this

capacity over the past 2 years.

We owe a huge THANK YOU to the 2022-2023 Board of Directors including; Craig Norris-Jones, Marie Anne

Faasse, Dianne DeJong, Shannon Goddard, Sandy Olsen, Audrey Beatch, Alan Hargeaves, and Brett MacPherson

for their dedication, service and leadership over the past year, as well as to all of our members for giving your

time and talents to make the year a success.

As I look ahead to the upcoming year and the challenges we will face, I would like to share one of my favorite

adages: “Many hands make light work.” There is tremendous power in the size of our membership and the many

talents our members bring to LCPC. Through our collective action, I am confident that every year will be more

successful than the last.

I am thrilled to be working with such an exceptional group of people in the months ahead. I truly appreciate

your support and encourage you to share any feedback and ideas you may have as we work together in the

upcoming year.

Let me introduce the members of 2023-2024 Lake Country Pickleball Club - Board of Directors;

The new Board of Directors are working through a brief transition period and will be reaching out to the 

membership in the coming weeks. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon King

President

eMail: lcpc_president@outlook.com

mailto:lcpc_president@outlook.com


Due to the wildfires and

uncertainty with the

situation at Benchlands

Park, we made the difficult

decision to move the Fall

Brawl Tournament to the

Okanagan Wealth Advisors

Pickleball Complex in

Vernon. A big THANK

YOU to the executive and

members of the Vernon

Pickleball Association for

providing us with the

opportunity to host the

tournament in their fabulous

facility. The tournament is

next week (Sept. 9 & 10) be

sure to come watch some

great pickleball action !

After getting the “OK”

from the District of Lake

Country, scheduled play

resumed on August 31st at

Benchlands Park. The fall

season provides us with

some of the best playing

conditions of the year and

we encourage all members

to get out and enjoy the

last few weeks of

SOCIAL and BRACKETS

play. The schedule has

been set for the month of

September and you can

register to play in Sign-Up

Genius or Pickleball

Brackets. Get out there

and have some fun!

On August 30, 2023 at the

Oyama Recreation Center,

the club executive and

approximately 60 members

met at our Annual General

Meeting to take care of

business for the next fiscal

year. To summarize the

highlights of the meeting;

the club currently has 352

active members and about

30 people on the waitlist; a

new Board of Directors

was elected; a fee increase

of $5.00 per member was

approved; and the club is in

a strong financial position

for next year. More details

to follow…

CONGRATULATIONS to Lake Country Pickleball
member Angela Plamondon for her
outstanding performance at the Canadian
National Pickleball Championships in Regina
(August 23-27). Angela and her partners were
at the top of their game, picking up 2 golds
and 1 silver at this national event.

GOLD
Women’s Doubles

4.0 To 4.5  Age: 16 +

GOLD
Mixed Doubles
4.0   Age: 50 +

SILVER
Mixed Doubles

4.0 to 4.5  Age: 16-49

Angela Plamondon / Kaytlynn Soroka Gonzalo Pages / Angela Plamondon



I am a Selkirk Sport sponsored player, PCI (Pickleball Coaching
International) certified instructor and an active tournament player in
4.5-5.0 level. I am the Lake Country Pickleball Club Head Pro, As well
as an instructor at the Vernon Pickleball Club. I share a huge passion
for the sport of pickleball and love being an ambassador for the game
by helping players improve their skills and game strategies to work
towards accomplishing their pickleball goals. I look forward to
answering your questions about the game, equipment and drills to
improve your play. brettmacphersonpb@gmail.com / 250.300.5326

Profile - Brett MacPherson
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Tried Brackets play?  
All members are 

encouraged to sign-
up for Brackets, and 
play some games in 
the Womens, Mens, 
or Co-Ed group with 

players of similar 
skill levels. It’s a 

great way to 
compete and have 

some fun!

 LCPC Members Only !
 Wed September 20th

 Benchlands Park
 Session #1 @ 5-6PM
 Session #2 @ 6-7PM
 Max 12 players/session
 Register on Sign-Up Genius

Latest Selkirk Paddles
All Skill Levels

Pro Instruction
Custom Fitting

In game analysis
Cost = $0.00

Sign-up NOW!

As of Sept 5 As of Sept 5

Click this button for more information & register for Brackets play:  

https://www.lakecountrypickleball.com/group-2

